
 HENRICO COUNTY 
NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
 

  
Please take notice that a special meeting of the Board of Supervisors will be held on Tuesday, 
February 2, 2021, at 5:30 p.m. in the Board Room of the Administration Building at the 
Henrico County Government Center, Parham and Hungary Spring Roads, Henrico, Virginia. 
 
The meeting is open to the public and will also be live-streamed for public viewing. 
Attendance in the Board Room will be limited to 10 individuals. Individuals who attend will 
be required to wear a face covering. If attendance exceeds 10, some individuals will be asked 
to remain in the lobby until it is their turn to speak in the Board Room. 
 
Individuals who would like to speak may do so in-person or on-line via WebEx.  You can sign 
up at https://henrico.us/services/citizen-participation-registration/ 
 
The matter to be reviewed by the Board at this time is: 
 
5:30 - 7:30 p.m.  COVID-19 Vaccination Community Information Meeting 
 

 
 

     Tanya Brackett Harding 
     Tanya Brackett Harding, CMC 
     Clerk, Henrico County Board of Supervisors 
     January 28, 2021 
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